
Lana Morris 

Po box 72  

Scottsdale TAS 7260 

 

Dear 

 

Now I know you have lost your minds stopping people born after 2000 from 

buying cigarettes.  I would like to thank you for one taking away more business 

from small family run businesses because not only do they buy the smokes they 

buy a drink a packet of lollies etc.  No smokes they don’t come in.  Have you 

actually thought about what you are saying with this stupid suggestion.  The 

police are already flat out with all the other drugs and you want to bring this 

rubbish in.  You don’t think that if they want smokes and over 18 they have a right 

to decide, where are we living North Korea or China last time I checked it was 

Australia.  If you want all the young one to leave Tassie you have just given them 

another reason.   

Congratulations to the Tasmanian government on another excellent decision 

made with tax payers money. If I was them I would wait for a cheap airfare over 

the mainland currently $70 return. Jump on a plane spent money over in 

Melbourne for a weekend load up my bag with cigarettes and come back to 

Tassie.  So once again more money gone out of the state.   Get in the real world 

instead of sitting on your pedestal with no idea about living.  For your information 

I have a son who is born in 2000 and although I would prefer he not smoke if he 

chooses to that is his choice!!!! 

 

Lana Morris 

 


